
 
 

Board Report:           In Camera Session:  No 

Date of report:            February 10, 2021 
Date of meeting:         February 16, 2021 
 
Mr. Dean Pepper, Chair 
and members of the Cobourg Police Services Board 
 
Subject:       Annual Asbestos Survey for 107 King Street West 
 
Chief’s Recommendation:     “That the Cobourg Police Services Board review and file for information.” 
 
Report:   
 
Annually, the Cobourg Police Service receives an asbestos survey report, required by Ontario Regulation 278/05. 
 
The purpose of this survey is to assess the condition of previously identified asbestos-containing materials, update the 
inventory of asbestos-containing materials, and to provide an annual update for the ongoing asbestos management 
program. No destructive or additional sampling was completed during this survey. 
 
Facility Services will review at the request of Del Management Solutions, our property manager, and advise of any costing 
for repairs as necessary. 
 
Please see the attached report. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Jeff Sheils 
Inspector 
 
Paul VandeGraaf 
Chief of Police 
 
 

ADDRESS ALL CORRESPONDENCE TO THE CHIEF OF POLICE 

Cobourg Police Service 
Paul VandeGraaf 
Chief of Police 


